Wilmington Trail Committee

Minutes for December 11, 2014

Present: John Greene, Crista Gannon, Gary Henry, Bob Fisher, Ann Ottaviano, alternate John Gannon
and guest Keith Reinemann.

Meeting opened at 6:00 p.m.
John Greene moved to accept the minutes for November 13, 2014, John Gannon seconded, so voted.
Valley Trail: Nothing new to report.

Reardon’s Bridge: There was a lengthy discussion about the level of the bridge. It was decided that
John Gannon would talk to Scot Murphy about progress of raising the bridge and access to said bridge.

Trail Work: There will be trail work over the winter as needed.

Next Meeting: January 8, 2015 at 6 p.m. in the Town Meeting Room.
Meeting adjourned at 6:40 p.m.

Respectfully submitted

Ann Ottaviano
Recording secretary



